
In terms of Telehealth, the Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy is following the Executive Order 

from the Governor which can be found here: https://governor.maryland.gov/wp-

content/uploads/2020/04/Telehealth-Amended-4.1.20.pdf 

Regarding treatment of Maryland residents from out of state licensees, please see Section II (b)(i). 
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